
This will confirm that, as of the time of this e-mail, there has been no notification from the New York 
State Public Service Commission that the Securus Petition to Issue Long Term Debt, which was filed with 
the Commission on April 14, 2015, has been disapproved or scheduled for further consideration. 
  
Accordingly, under the provisions of Section 101 of the Public Service Law, the Petition to Issue Long 
Term Debt was automatically deemed approved by operation of law on May 29, 2015. 
  
  
-Keith J. Roland- 
  
Herzog Law Firm P.C. 
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